
‘  In the same way, let your light shine 

before others, that they may see your 

good deeds and glorify your Father in 

heaven. ’  

Matthew 5:13  
Highlights of the week 

 Year 6 had a fabulous trip to Lockerbie Manor this week – they have 

made lots of great memories and by all accounts, had a lot of fun! 

 We have been awarded GOLD in the National School Games Mark      

accreditation 

 Oak and Willow Class had a Lego workshop linked to their History topic 

on the Romans. They all enjoyed building Roman structures. 

 



Class structure for next year: 

Please see the attached letter            

regarding the class structure for next 

year. We will be holding a ‘Moving Up’ 

morning for all pupils from Reception 

to Year 5, on Friday 1st July, as Year 6 

will be on their high school transition 

day. 

Lunches 

Please use the following link 

for lunch arrangements— 

https://forms.office.com/r/

exTQMJtNLL 

Gala Netball Tournament: 

We will be taking part in the Gala Netball Tournament at 

Preesall Sports Hall on Monday 27th June. So far our team have 

won against Pilling St. John’s and drawn with Carter’s so we are 

hopeful that they will do well! 

The Gala Football Tournament will follow on Tuesday 4th July. 

Talent Show: 

We hope you can attend our Talent Show next Wednesday 

at St. Oswald’s Parish Hall from 6:00pm. Not only will you 

see some of our very talented pupils perform, we will also 

be showcasing some dance and musical items. Pupils from 

Year 2 and 3 will also be singing one of the songs we have 

learnt this year as a school. 

The Year 6 parents will be selling refreshments, including 

hot dogs, and there will also be a raffle to raise funds for 

the end of year family disco/Year 6 prom night. 

This is a free event so come along! 

Year 6 High School Transition Day: 

Please note, Year 6 do not come to 

school on Friday 1st July, they will go   

directly to their high school who should 

have sent you the relevant information. 

If your child does not have a high school 

transition day on Friday 1st July, please 

get in touch with Miss Riding. 

Assessment Week: 

Next week is our whole school assessment week where 

teachers will be completing a series of tests with pupils to 

measure their progress through the year. This information 

will then feed into end of year reports which will come 

home on Tuesday 19th July.  

Library poster competition: 
 
Our library monitors have made a great 
start to ensuring that our school library is 
kept tidy and well looked after.  
Last week they decided that they would 
like to hold a competition to design a   
poster to encourage everyone to look after 
and respect the library and the books  
within it.  
Entry is 50p and three winners will be    
selected by our library monitors. All      
winners will receive a prize and their   
poster will be displayed in the library! 
Please return your poster entry and 50p to 
school by Monday 4th July. Winners will be 
announced on Wednesday 6th July. 

School photo orders: 

Please return all photo     

orders to school by 

Wednesday 29th June. 

Sports results: 

This afternoon we had several sports fixtures; our Year 3/4 and 

Year 6 football teams played Pilling  St John’s. Pilling won 7-1 and 

1-0 but both teams played well and are preparing for their Gala 

Football tournament which is on Monday 4th July. Our Year 6 

Netball team played Carter’s Charity this afternoon too. They 

were well matched and the score was 6-6 at the final whistle. The 

Gala Netball tournament is on Monday 27th June. 

https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL
https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL




Summer Term Events 

Monday 27th June —Gala Netball tournament 

Wednesday 29th June—Year 3 and 4 Multi-Skills Competition – Millfield High 

School  

Wednesday 29th June—Talent Show 6pm St Oswald’s Parish Hall 

Friday 1st July -Moving up morning – a half day when your child will spend the 

morning in their September class 

Monday 4th July—Gala Football tournament 

Wednesday 6th July—Year 5 day at St. Aidan’s (arrive at school at 8:45am) 

Thursday 7th July - Head Girl/Head Boy interviews 

Saturday 9th July—Preesall and Knott End Gala—cheerleaders will walk in the  
procession  

Friday 15th July - Rock Steady concert for pupils and parents 

Friday 15th July—Whole School Family End of Year Party—St Oswald’s Parish Hall 

Tuesday 19th July—Fun Dog Show—3:45pm at school *tbc* 

Thursday 21st July—Leavers Service / Awards Ceremony at St Oswald’s Church, 
9am 

Thursday 21st July—School closes 1:30pm 

Monday 5th September—School reopens for Autumn Term 


